
From: Frank Rainwater <frainwa@gov.state.sc.us>
To: Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.usAdams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us

Date: 9/20/2001 4:26:24 PM
Subject: Re: FW: DMV Base Budget Review

the email arrive and appears to have printed for me

thanks

far

>>> "Adams, Marcia S." <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us> 09/20/01 04:28PM >>>

> -----Original Message-----
> From: Adams, Marcia S.
> Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2001 4:24 PM
> To: 'franwa@gov.state.sc.us'
> Cc: Rose, Boykin; Burgis, David; Matthews, Eugene H.
> Subject: DMV Base Budget Review
>
> Frank,
> David Burgis, Don Royal, Steven Lake, and I met with Nick Church and
> Phillip Willis today. Attached is the DMV product and services array we
> presented. You will see that the array depicts the major functions of
> DMV, their associated fees, their enabling legislation, and their
> distribution legislation. We have also included services for which no
> fees have been provided. Appendix A details all of the suspensions along
> with their enabling legislation. Nick and Phillip will review the array
> and will probably meet with us again on Monday to discuss how some of
> these items can be combined. We will then begin to cost these services
> based on FY 2001 expenditures as well as develop current performance
> measures and compare those to agreed upon standards. I think that most of
> the costing and standards will be initially developed by DPS.
>
> Please let me know if you need any additional information.
>
> <<Base Budget Product Array.xls>>
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